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20 March 2021 

 

NOTICE 

 

The Internal Assessment data of the students of Semester-I 

will be displayed on the College website on 21 March 2021 at 

10 a.m. Students’ grievances for discrepancies, if any, may 

be forwarded to ia@ip.du.ac.in through TICs by 5 p.m. on 

22 March 2021. 

 

[Note: College will not be responsible for any 

discrepancy/ies, if a student does not bring the same to 

notice on the above mentioned dates.] 
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